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• Course Section

• Instructors 

• Students

• 150 supporting department 
staff and faculty

• Serving 38 departments, 6 
curricula, and 3 programs

By the Numbers
COLLEGE SET
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Large?
Small?
Public?
Private?

How much experience do you 
have with Blue?

Centralized or decentralized?

Project Manager or Administrator?

To QBank? Or not to QBank?

That is the Question.
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Implementation Journey
YEARS IN THE MAKING
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• 27 unique question sets

• 24 question scales 

• 29 Triggers
• Becomes

• 28 unique question sets

• 24 question scales

• 31 triggers (down to 4)

Already 508 lines long 
in 2017, later 550.

THE QUESTIONNAIRE
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Move question list into a 
QBank file, set up question 

types, map out question 
IDs, update block titles, 
proof read (again, and 

again). 

Work with Explorance to 
understand the Question 
Bank features and set up 

options.

Map out how the 
placeholders will line up 
with the questions.  How 

many do I need?  How few 
can I get away with?

Major Steps
PROCESS
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BEFORE

550 lines
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AFTER

202 lines
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BEFORE AFTER

31 Triggers 4 Triggers
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SS_I_

FR_C_

Identify question type and 
instructor or course 

question

SECTION03_

SECTION04_

Identify section number 
(1-4)

ARTH_01

ASIAR_02 

Identify questionnaire and 
order placement

Question IDs
NAMING CONVENTIONS
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• Customized by departments

• From 2 to 11 choices

• Section Title and Comment

• 25 scales

A Scale for Every 
Purpose

QUESTION TYPES
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Questions?
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SS_I_

FR_C_

Identify question type and 
instructor or course 

question

SECTION03_

SECTION04_

Identify section number 
(1-4)

01

02 

Order placement

Placeholders
NAMING CONVENTIONS
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Placeholders Planning
EFFICIENCIES
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Form Switch
FUNCTIONALITY
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Post Implementation
FINALLY!

Report Updates

Small Adjustments

Adding questions as needed

Thinking Forward

General Education
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Questions?
THANK YOU!
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